How to Reach Us...

Rev. Brian Bell - Ext: 3 Lead Pastor

brian@trullsroadchurch.com

Rev. Joan Stonehouse - Ext: 2 Pastor of Care

joan@trullsroadchurch.com

Rev. Jon Grant - Ext: 4 Associate Pastor

jon@trullsroadchurch.com

Deborah Ferber - Children's Ministry Director deborah@trullsroadchurch.com

Debi Gunter - Ext: 1 Office Administrator debi@trullsroadchurch.com

Carley Dart - Interim - Youth Ministry

carley@trullsroadchurch.com

Josh Vardy - Youth Intern

josh@trullsroadchurch.com

Nicole Henderson - Young Adults Intern nicole@trullsroadchurch.com

Youth Happenings

Jr. (Gr. 6-8) Sr. (Gr. 9-12)

Upcoming Events

- Next Jr & Sr High Sunday School June 25
- Thursday Night Yout resumes in the Fall
- Calendar with Summer Events coming soon!

Young Adults

Watch for details of upcoming events.

Talk to Nicole Henderson for more info!

TRULLS ROAD FREE METHODIST CHURCH

2301 Trulls Road S. Courtice, ON L1E 2N2

Phone: 905-436-2300 Fax: 905-436-8913

www.trullsroadchurch.com trfmc@trullsroadchurch.com

The church office is open Tuesdays through Fridays 9-4 pm

Farewell Service for Pastor Brian & Lori

Verse for the Year 2012

From the fullness of his grace we have all received one blessing after another.

John 1:16 NIV



Verse for the Year 2013

Whether you turn to the right or to the left, your ears will hear a voice behind you, saying, "This is the way; walk in it."

Isaiah 30:21 NIV





Verse for the Year 2014

"...Be strong and of good courage; do not be afraid, nor be dismayed, for the LORD your God is with you wherever you go."

Joshua 1:9 NKJV



Verse for the Year 2015

"May the favour of the Lord our God rest on us; establish the

work of our hands for us - yes, establish
the work of our hands."
Psalm 90:17 NIV



"Always be joyful. Pray continually, and give thanks whatever happens. That is what God wants for you in Christ Jesus."

I Thessalonians 5:16-18 NCV

Verse for the Year 2017

"The Lord will watch over your coming and going both now and forevermore."

Psalm 121:8 NIV

Sunday, June 11, 2017

Saying farewell is never easy, and today is no exception. As we offer our best wishes to Pastor Brian and Lori in their retirement, we do so with thankful hearts for the many years they've served the Lord, most recently here at Trulls. We ask that God's richest blessing be poured out on them as a couple and that this new chapter in their lives will be both fruitful and fulfilling for each of them. The celebration will continue over a wonderful lunch and program that is sure to be memorable! Sorry, but details are a surprise.

ROBOT BUILDING COMPETITION!

Beginning June 1 and ending June 18, everyone is invited to participate! What a fantastic way to get a variety of robots that will be used as decorations for VBS this summer. Instruction sheets are on the VBS table - Have a Blast!

Hey Kids, do you want to take part in a hi-tech robotic adventure? Make sure your parents sign you up for . . .

Vacation Bible School - July 17-21, 2017 9:00-11:30 a.m. We are already halfway to being full, so register as soon as you can to guarantee your spot.

Parents - we are in great need of volunteers to help lead in age specific groups. Please consider helping to make this summer a special one for the kids in our church family and most importantly, those in our surrounding community! Thank you in advance.

Registration (for children and volunteers) is available online at: https://vbspro.events/p/events/trullsroadchurch

Check out the table in the foyer to Register, Sign up to Volunteer and also for Donation cards (such as Ziploc baggies, pool noodles and other interesting items)

Have you invited a father to church next Sunday? Reverend Grant and Pastor Jon will be sharing the message. There will be stories from a few of our church family dads and much more - you won't want to miss it.

Project Caleb Banks

Thank you to everyone who contributed to the building fund by using the banks. Don't have a bank for 2018 Bank Day? There are plenty at the Welcome Centre - please help yourself to one from the table display and have fun decorating this temporary home for your coins and bills.

This Week and Beyond...

Wednesday: 9:30 a.m. - Ladies Bible Study Wednesday: 6:30 p.m. - Official Board Meeting

Thursday: 7 - 9 p.m. - Facilities Meeting

Saturday 1:30 p.m. - 90th Birthday Party for Jack Stewart

Prayer Opportunities...

Sunday Service: 9:15 a.m. ~ Conference Room Wednesday: 1:00 p.m. ~ Conference Room

Please Pray For...

Carol Clement - for pain relief and full recovery from a fall **Debbie Hogeboom** - please refer to the requests listed on the insert

Please Note...

Books! Books! The library has new books - both for adults and children. Please take a look at the display in the café this Sunday and take home a great read.

Baby Shower: Jonathan & Joshua Webb - Please plan to celebrate with Ashley and the twins on Saturday, June 24 at 1:30 p.m. If you'd like to contribute to a group gift, please do so at the Welcome Centre. There is a card for you to sign as well.

Everyone is invited to celebrate Jack Stewart's 90th Birthday! Please join the family Saturday, June 17 in the café 1:30 - 3:30 p.m. Best wishes only please!

Happy Gang: Do you feel like the name should be changed? If you do, we are having a contest with a prize for the winner! Please leave your suggestion for a new name in Joan Taylor's mail slot. Note: Keep Wednesday, July 26 open for a summer event - details later.

Trulls Road Financial Progress 2017

General Fund: Pecaived June 4 2017

Received Julie 4, 2017	
Received to Date (23 wks)	\$198,760.02
Building (Oct. 6/13 to June 4/17)	\$1,332,465.65
	*

Caleb Banks Total......\$5.586.75

Benevolent Offering.....\$793.30

¢15 797 72